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This article from the San Luis Obispo Telegram-Tribune was published on May 28, 1992, as
rioting took place in Los Angeles and elsewhere in the wake of the acquittal  of the police
officers  who  were  recorded  beating  unarmed  black  man  Rodney  King.   This  forum  at
Springfield Baptist Church in San Luis Obispo was an opportunity for dialogue surrounding
issues of systemic racism locally.  Many of these same issues are still pressing concerns 28
years later, here and around the country.

Juneteenth Celebration

The  NAACP  of  San  Luis  Obispo  County  are
observing  Juneteenth,  the  oldest  nationally
celebrated commemoration of the ending of slavery
in the United States.  Dating back to 1865, it was on
June  19th  that  the  Union  soldiers,  led  by  Major
General  Gordon  Granger,  landed  at  Galveston,
Texas with news that the war had ended and that the
enslaved were now free.

You  can  learn  more  on  the  NAACP  of  San  Luis
Obispo County's website.

Online Research Workshop
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Elsie Louis was the granddaughter of
Ah Louis

Are you looking for new ways to learn about
local history and research while our institutions
are  closed?   Join  Laura  Sorvetti,  Cal  Poly
Special Collections and Archives, and Kaylee
Scoggins Herring, History Center's Collections
Manager, for a FREE Zoom meeting on July 7,
2020, at 6 pm.

We'll be discussing the various ways to learn
about our county's history from your very own
home, with time for your questions at the end!

Signups will be available soon, check out our
webpage.

Tour the Dallidet Adobe

We  are  giving  virtual  tours  of  the  Dallidet
Adobe every Thursday at 1:00 pm. 

The Dallidet  family  lived in San Luis Obispo
from the 1850s through the 1950s.  Hear their
stories while visiting the family home.

If you've never visited the home, or if it's been
awhile, this is the perfect opportunity.

Please register by noon on Thursday, and we will email you a Zoom invitation to join that
week's tour.

Click here for more information or to register

Looking for more to do?

Follow us on Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram.  In addition to our regular Theme Monday
and Throwback Thursday posts, we'll now be posting every weekday with photos from
our collection that will inspire activities you can try in your very own homes.
Take a virtual walking tour of historic San Luis Obispo.  These video series feature short
vignettes about significant local landmarks.

If you have any ideas of content you'd like to see, share it with us!  And if you enjoy what we
share with you, and if you are able to, would you please consider supporting us?

Thank you for being a part of our community.  Everybody stay healthy and safe.

Sincerely,
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Thomas Kessler
Executive Director

History Center of San Luis Obispo County
 696 Monterey Street, SLO | (805) 543-0638 | historycenterslo.org

Become a member now, click here!

STAY CONNECTED:

History Center of San Luis Obispo County, 696 Monterey Street, San Luis
Obispo, CA 93401

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by info@historycenterslo.org in collaboration with

Try email marketing for free today!
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